
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

August 31, 2019 
 
 
Effective October 31, 2019,  Gentex will discontinue the 8000 Series system smoke detectors from our 
product line.    Due to a declining market need for this type of smoke detector, a replacement will not be 
offered. 
 
The model numbers listed below are affected by this notice: 
 

8100 Series  8240 Series 
Gentex 

Part Number 
Gentex 

Model Number 
 Gentex 

Part Number 
Gentex 

Model Number 
908-1233-002 8100  908-1201-002 8240 
908-1234-002 8100T  908-1203-002 8240T 
908-1235-002 8100H  908-1204-002 8240H 
908-1239-002 8100Y  908-1207-002 8240Y 
     

8103 Series  8243 Series 
Gentex 

Part Number 
Gentex 

Model Number 
 Gentex 

Part Number 
Gentex 

Model Number 
908-1243-002 8103P  908-1211-002 8243P 
908-1244-002 8103PT  908-1212-002 8243PT 
908-1245-002 8103PH  908-1213-002 8243PH 
908-1246-002 8103PY  908-1214-002 8243PY 
908-1247-002 8103PTY  908-1215-002 8243PTY 
908-1248-002 8103PHY  908-1216-002 8243PHY 

 

Orders are subject to availability.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 


